

JANUARY NEWSLETTER



AYLANE DIBILDOX-PRINCIPAL



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Happy 2024! Welcome to a brand-new year at F.M. Day! We hope you had a wonderful holiday season filled with joy and laughter. As we embark on an exciting new year, here are some important updates and reminders for January:

Health Policy Reminders:

- Illness Policy: Just a friendly reminder, if your child is feeling unwell or displaying symptoms of illness (fever, cough, runny nose), please keep them at home until they're fully recovered to prevent the spread of illness among other children and staff.
- Hand Hygiene: Encourage your child to practice good hand hygiene by washing hands frequently, especially before and after meals and after using the restroom. We'll continue emphasizing this healthy habit at school.



THANK YOU!!

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all parents and guardians who joined us for our holiday program and for the generous gifts and support throughout the season. Your involvement and participation truly make a difference in creating a warm and vibrant community at our school!





UPCOMING EVENTS

Universal Preschool and Tuition Rates Discussion: During our January PAC meeting (January 11 (6:00 pm via Zoom:

https://mywps.zoom.us/j/93063436269

Please join us to get your questions answered and your concerns voiced.



OPEN ENROLLMENT INFORMATION

We're excited to announce that open enrollment for the upcoming 24-25 school year is now underway! You can complete the application online through your parent portal. Please contact our office if you have any questions.



IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

- January 5: No Early Release. Our center will be opened regular hours as a thank you for helping us when we were short-staffed.
- January 11: PAC meeting @6pm Zoom Link
- January 15: No School- MLK Holiday

Thank you for entrusting us with the care and education of your child. Your support and involvement make our center a wonderful place to learn and grow. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us.

Warm Regards, Aylane

